
Shaughnessy Infrastructure Upgrades- Phase 2

Total project costs: $1.1 million
Funded through Federal Gas Tax Fund, 
Municipal Sustainability Initiative, and 
Local Improvement Tax

Scheduled for 
completion by 
December 2018

Questions?
mailbox@lethcounty.ca
(403) 328-5525

WHERE: Hamlet of Shaughnessy

WHAT: Phase 2 is part of a multi-phase project that will 
eventually see the full upgrading of the waterline, sanitary 
sewer, storm sewer, roadways, and sidewalks.  Phase 2 consists 
of upgrading a portion of the water system and roadway 
network.

WHY: The County has identified Shaughnessy as a top 
priority for infrastructure upgrades, as per the Shaughnessy 
Infrastructure Master Plan.

WORK COMPLETED TO DATE

The tender has been awarded to Tollestrup Construction.

UPCOMING WORK

The County is awaiting a schedule prior to work beginning 
on this project.


